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FLASHING LIGHTS INSTALLED AT ARNCLIFFE

School zone safety campaigner Peter Olsen today announced that St Francis Xaviers Primary
School on Forest Rd Arncliffe now has flashing lights thanks to funding provided by the Rotary
Club of Rockdale City.

"The location is extremely dangerous as cars race down the hill trying to beat the lights at the
railway line and/or at Princes Hwy.

"On the morning that | installed the lights | did not see a single car attempt to slow down. | even
watched a police car drive through without slowing down.

"That is hardly surprising given that the 40kmh sign on the left hand side is buried amongst shop
awnings and telegraph posts and the one on the right is totally obscured by large trees. See
below.

"After the lights went live | watched the traffic for around ten minutes. The brake lights on every
single car came on as they approached the 40km/h zone.

"l spoke to the school after the lights were installed and they were very appreciative. They said
that the RTA has been promising an overhead walkway for years but has delivered nothing.

For more information contact Peter Olsen, 0414-538-404






